
Village of Peoria Heights 
Community Meeting 

October 10, 2019 
 
The meeting began at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Upon reviewing attendees, the following Trustees were present: Sherryl Carter.  Others present included 
Mayor Michael Phelan, Chief of Police and Village Administrator Dustin Sutton, and Clerk Stephanie 
Turner.  Also present were Superintendent of Water David Marfell, Superintendent of Streets Michael 
Casey, and Village engineers Alicia and Jeff Hermann.  Fire Chief Greg Walters entered the meeting at 
7:23 pm.   
 
There was not a quorum, and no votes were taken at the meeting.   
 
Mayor Phelan thanked the residents of the Village for coming and opened the meeting to questions, 
comments, and discussion.   
 
There was a discussion of general Village business including topics such as Al Fresco Park, proposed 
improvements to Al Fresco Park, security concerns at Al Fresco Park, IDOT’s improvements to Galena 
Road  and the process for public comment, cellular tower infrastructure, recreational marijuana 
dispensaries, security and financing for recreational marijuana dispensaries, and the Peoria Heights Fire 
Department.   
 
After no more questions were posed, Mayor Phelan thanked the attendees for the discussion and 
concluded the meeting at 7:50 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 _____________________________________  ______________________________________ 
                   Michael Phelan, Mayor          Stephanie Turner, Village Clerk 


